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TO ALL MEMBERS Vancouver Branch         
 

We invite you to take part in the following monthly Luncheon Meetings held under the auspices of the Vancouver 
branches of the CANADIAN SOCIETY for SENIOR ENGINEERS, and the CANADIAN SOCIETY for 
ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT - both being Member Societies of the ENGINEERING INSTITUTE OF 
CANADA, a National Federation of Member and Associate Societies including the CSEM, CSCE, CSME, CGS, 
CMBES, CSChE, CSECE, CNS, IEEE (Canada), CSSE, CDA, plus 56 Associate Industrial Societies. All members of the 
Member Societies of the EIC and members of the APEGBC are cordially invited. Guests are most welcome. 
Reservations are required. 
 
We are sorry for the delay in mailing you this Luncheon Schedule and we had to use e-mail for giving you the 
October luncheon details. Please note that this schedule includes the notice of the January 7th luncheon. Please be 
sure that you have given Sharon your e-mail address so that we can better make you aware of schedule changes. 
 
WHERE: The Sutton Place Hotel   845 Burrard Street, Vancouver, B.C. 
 

TIME:  Assemble at 11:30 am;  Lunch at 12:05;  Speaker at 12:35;  Finish at ~1:30 pm 
 

COST: EIC and APEGBC members: $39.00    Cash or cheque (no credit or debit cards) 
 Non members:   $45.00    Tax included. Guests welcome.  
 

RESERVATIONS: Gordon Lindsay : 604-731-4509        ** before Tuesdays at 12pm ** 
Sharon Finnerty: 604-888-4429 or E-mail: finnerty@telus.net  
 

•  NOTE: If you reserve and have to cancel, please let us know!! We are committed to catering ordered by 
Tuesdays at 12:00 noon. Unfortunately any ‘no shows’ necessitate an extra hotel charge! 

 
 

 
 
 

Contacts: Aidan Gordon CSEM    (604) 324-2441 E-mail: aidan@gordoncrane.com 
  John Bruce, P.Eng. CSSE  (604) 633-1288 E-mail: jmnbruce@telus.net 
  Gordon Lindsay, P.Eng. CSSE  (604) 731-4509 E-mail: cgordon_lindsay@telus.net 
  Michael Quick, P.Eng. CSSE  (604) 224-8895 E-mail: mcquick@telus.net 
  John Wood, P.Eng. President CSEM   E-mail: woodjohn@telus.net 
 

--------------------------------------------------- 
 

REMINDER: In order to support branch efforts to keep Members and guests informed of coming activities (mail & 
phone reminders), I enclose my annual $20.00 donation for the local CSSE/CSEM - EIC Luncheon Programme. 
Please make cheques payable to EIC Vancouver Branch. Bring your cheque along with this slip to our next luncheon 
or mail to:  EIC, Gordon Lindsay, P.Eng., FEIC at 2026 West 14th Avenue, Vancouver, BC   V6J 2K4.    
 
 

Name: 
 
Address:                                                                                                                Postal Code: 
 
Phone: (o)                                      (h)                                     E-mail: 
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NOVEMBER 05, 2009  FALSE CREEK COMMUNITY ENERGY CENTRE 

Ray Tarnal, P.Eng., Sandwell Engineering Inc. 
 

The False Creek Community Energy Centre, located at the south end of Cambie Bridge, is an environmentally friendly 
Neighbourhood Energy Utility that will deliver hot water for space heating and domestic hot water to a number of 
buildings located within the Southeast False Creek (Olympic Village) area. The facility will be the first in North 
America to utilize municipal wastewater and heat pump technology as the primary heat source, supplemented with 
natural gas fired boilers. Ray will speak about the engineering, architecture, public art, landscaping and sustainability 
issues involved in developing a solution that is appealing to the general public from both an environmental and 
aesthetic perspective. 
 

 
DECEMBER 03, 2009  CANAPORT - SAINT JOHN, NEW BRUNSWICK 

Neal D. Coffin, P.Eng., Sandwell Engineering Inc. 
 

Canaport LNG is constructing a state-of-the-art liquefied natural gas (LNG) receiving and regasification terminal in 
Saint John, New Brunswick. The facility will be the first LNG regasification plant in Canada and will supply natural 
gas to Canadian and American markets. The initial send-out capacity (the ability to distribute via pipeline) will be 28 
million cubic meters (1.2 billion cubic feet) of natural gas per day. Canaport LNG is proud to bring safe, clean energy 
to the Saint John community and beyond. They are also proud to employ a local workforce and contract to local 
companies to contribute to the continued economic development of the community. The talk will be on the design and 
construction of the Marine Terminal. 
 

 
JANUARY 07, 2010  THE PRICELESS GIFT – CALGARY ’88 OLYMPIC WINTER GAMES 

Frank King, P.Eng., Chairman and CEO, OCO ‘88 
 

Frank King is best known in sports and community circles as the Chairman and CEO of the “best-ever Olympic Winter 
Games”. The unprecedented financial success of the Calgary ’88 Olympic Games has resulted in a permanent legacy 
of sports facilities, funding and people all dedicated to the development of young Canadian athletes. Among his many 
awards and accolades, Frank was named as an Officer of the Order of Canada and is a recipient of the International 
Olympic Committee’s Gold Olympic Order. Frank’s presentation will address the project and engineering management 
challenges he faced in achieving the unprecedented financial and volunteer success of the Calgary ’88 Olympic 
Games. 
 

 
There will be no February Luncheon due to the Olympic schedule. For our March Luncheon we are hoping to have 
Robert Allen address us on Tug Design for the oil businesses around the world; and for the April Luncheon possibly 
Penny Cochrane of Willis Energy, speaking on the IPP industry and the recent controversy over the BCUC decision on 
BC Hydro’s Long Term Acquisition Plan and the government’s response in the Throne Speech. This deals with BC 
Hydro's ability to buy power from the IPP industry and with respect to the future use of Burrard Thermal. 
 

 
 

** OUR LUNCHEON ATTENDANCE NUMBERS ARE STILL LOW **  
** PLEASE SHOW YOUR SUPPORT – BRING A FRIEND, GUEST, COLLEAGUE OR NEW MEMBER ** 


